
CMDR. JOHN J. COGGINS

Retired from the Hull Police Department after 30+ years, Detective Coggins continued to serve his town.

John has participated and been active in many civic and military affairs. You will always see John on the

podium as Commander, serving as Master of Ceremonies. He is presently Commander of the Hull

American Legion Post, Past Commander of the James W. Richardson VFW Post 1778, Chair of the Hull

Veterans Council and also the Hull War Memorial Committee.

John is known to all for his devotion and loyalty to these organizations and more. He has been

instrumental in organizing festivities for Memorial Day, Veterans Day, Blue Star Mothers (in conjunction

with other groups), and many involvements with veterans of our town, to which he has made himself

committed. Being a Viet Nam veteran, he exhibits tremendous respect for those veterans he cares for

and seeks to help.

General Richard "Butch" Neal, USMC (RET.)

General Richard I. Neal, a lifelong resident and highly decorated war veteran exemplifies what being a

hero is all about. He is a true hero not only to the Town of Hull but also to the free world. Through his

Dedication and commitment to duty in Desert Storm he has brought recognition to our community.

Retiring in 1996 as a Four Star General in the United States Marine Corps after 36 years of dedicated

service, he remains active in the Town of Hull. He is a supporter of the Hull War Memorial Commission

and, in the past, has been a guest speaker at the Memorial Day Ceremonies. He continues to be a role

model with young and old alike. Butch recently lectured to the Hull High School student body stressing

the importance of education and, with it, just how much a "Hull Kid" can achieve.

CHARLES E. GOULD

Charlie Gould was born and raised in Hull - a true Townie. Mr. Gould has always been active in local

government and is currently a member of the Hull Democratic Town Committee. Charlie was the first

Chairman of the Hull Redevelopment Authority and, indeed, was a member of the original planning

group that identified the current HRA property.

He served as a coordinator for the disaster relief effort following the Blizzard of '78, disbursing federal

aid relief to many citizens. Charlie comes from a long line of Hullonians going back many generations.

He is involved with his church, St. Mary of the Assumption, and serves as an usher. Charlie is very proud

of his Hull roots and is very, very proud to be a part of the Town of Hull.



CRAIG WOLFE

Craig Wolfe has dedicated himself for many years to the Town of Hull by volunteering his time and

talents to a variety of charitable causes. He has been passionately involved with the important

governmental issues involving environment and recreational programs. As the former Chairman and

long term member of the Park and Recreation Commission, he was committed to the improvement of

our athletic programs and the betterment of all athletic fields.

Being known as a World Masters Rowing Champion, Craig continues to bring recognition to the town.

His love and excitement for the sport of rowing as well as his support for the Hull Lifesaving Museum is a

testament to his devotion and fidelity to worthwhile causes. Craig has always been willing to donate to

the public good by offering himself to get the job done.

HULL GARDEN CLUB

The Hull Garden Club, where flowers bloom virtually all year round. From early spring to the holiday

season, you will always see the tireless work of the HGC working their talents to make our town

beautiful and inviting.

There are so many committees and groups that work as a "team effort" to coordinate and share their

time and generosity. You will notice key locations, primarily as you enter Hull and observe the Welcome

Sign and see how lovely it looks on George Washington Boulevard. The Hull Garden Club is also involved

in donating to worthy causes such as Wellspring, school scholarships and many other funds. We are

proud of the 60 members who work toward keeping "Hull Beautiful" as its theme.


